
From: Millay, Robert H. <Robert.Millay@uvmhealth.org>  
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2020 1:58 PM 
To: Faith Brown <FBrown@leg.state.vt.us> 
Subject: [External] flavored tobacco products 
 
[External] 

Please ban as geared at addicting youth given  all the related health concerns and costs 
associated. 
 
Sincerely Robert H Millay MD 
University of Vermont 
 
 


